
Community Expressions advocates the reopening of 
Seaforth TAFE, and opposes the State Government plan to 
dispose of the TAFE site through Landcom. 
 
If you or a member of your family would be interested in 
enrolling in a reopened Seaforth TAFE, please send 
contact details to: 

 communityexpressions@michaeldarby.net. 
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